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Kalia, Dan and Cynthia,

Thank you for your help with CLABSI teaching and infection prevention in SDU! Your efforts are

being monitored closely and we hope to use your help to continue CLABSI education in the rest of

hospital. The signage you created for the SDU board to quickly identify patients needing CLABSI

education and infection prevention intervention was particularly creative! Thank you for allyour hard

work so far.

Daphne Asuncion RN Quality Liason Critical Care


